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22/06/2023  14:38:472023/2034/P AMEND Sarah Curl I am a resident in Upper Park Road with a view of this property.

Whilst I do not object to the application in principle, I think that its proposed detailed appearance is out of 

character with the conservation area as follows:

Roof should be flat in line with other extensions in the area

Roof material stated as green to blend with vegetation. Green zinc does not, in fact, blend with leaves and the 

colour should be recessive grey in line with traditional choice of colour in the area.

Facades are shown as natural timber. This is not in keeping with the conservation area and should be white, in 

line with other extensions in the area. The extension it is replacing is white painted timber. Natural timber will 

be too prominent on this corner site between two white rendered elevations. Fenestration should also be 

white.

22/06/2023  11:21:272023/2034/P SUPPRT gilead 

rosenheimer

I support the application. This will improve the look of 36 Upper park road and replace a very ugly side addition 

which is totally out of character with a much more sympathetic and well designed extension.
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